
 
 

August 11, 2021 

 

Dear Residents, Families and Staff, 

 

I regret to inform you that we were notified late this afternoon that we have had 3 residents test 

positive for COVID in our license areas. At this time we are under quarantine requirements at  

through 8/25/21. However this date is subject to change if we continue to have more positive 

cases arise during this time frame.   

 

We are taking every step as recommended by the Health Department to contain the spread.  

 

Precautions at this time:  

 

 Visitation is suspended for 300 and 400 hall through 8/25/21 

 Family visits will need to be outside and will be scheduled through Calendly for all other 

areas of care 

 All residents and staff will continue to be tested until the end of the quarantine  

 Staff are required to wear full personal protective equipment through the duration of the 

quarantine 

 The dining rooms and activities will be suspended through the duration of the quarantine  

 For medical appointments, providers will need to make the decision whether 

appointments should be rescheduled.  

 

What we are now facing at this time with not knowing whether these cases are the new delta 

variant, we need to continue to be very cautious in how quickly this is spreading. The Delta 

variant is highly contagious, nearly twice as contagious as previous variants. 

 

As always, we will update you via e-mail as well as on our website, www.arboracres.org. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Andrew Applegate 

President/CEO 

 

cc: Board of Directors 

 

 

http://www.arboracres.org/


 

 


